
Shop at the Bldg 10 Store before Inventory!

The Bldg. 10 Store will be closed from 1 PM, 

Friday, July 8 through Sunday, July 10th, 

2022. You may still shop at the store up 

until 12pm on July 8th. 

Thank you for your patience as we conduct 

our annual INVENTORY. 

We will reopen on Monday, July 11th, 

2022! 

WE’RE ALWAYS OPEN FOR BUSINESS!

Order ANYTIME through NBS or POTS for 

direct delivery to your office or lab.

Any questions, please call us at

1-833-3 ONE NIH (1-833-366-3644) or via 

email at:

NIHSC-CustomerService@od.nih.gov

http://nihsc1.od.nih.gov 
Building 10, B2-B41  

1-833-3 ONE NIH or NIHSC-CustomerService@od.nih.gov
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